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                 Change of academy logo 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our academy logo has recently changed so that it is now in line with our academy trust – Aston Community 

Education Trust (ACET).  You will see our new logo on communication sent to you (as above – top left) as 

well as on new academy uniform items moving forwards. 

 

We have met this week with a representative from The Schoolwear Centre, Mansfield.  In order to ensure 

that older stock is still available for sale, uniform items with the legacy logo will still be able to be 

purchased.  We recognise that there will be an overlap of the legacy and new logo as students replace 

uniform items and we are keen to ensure that pre-loved items are still available to students and families. 

 

From September 2024, for students new to Year 7, it is asked that uniform items are purchased displaying 

the new logo. 

 

At present, our uniform stockists have made a 5% reduction on any uniform items displaying our legacy 

logo.  If you have any uniform requirements, please visit or contact: 

 

The Schoolwear Centre 

60A West Gate, 

Mansfield, 

Notts, 

NG18 1RU 

www.schoolwearsolutions.com 

 

Uniform items with the new logo will be available to purchase this academic year, with blazers due to arrive 

imminently and PE kit after Christmas. 

 

If you have any questions regarding our uniform, please don’t hesitate to contact us at 

enquiries@shirebrookacademy.org. 

 

Thank you for working in partnership with us and ensuring that your child meets our uniform standards and 

expectations.  Your support is very much appreciated. 

http://www.schoolwearsolutions.com/
mailto:enquiries@shirebrookacademy.org


 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mrs Lindsey Burgin 
Principal 
    


